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18th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. We have some exciting news to share with you – our school choir is 
starting up again after many years! Music is a wonderful way for children to express themselves and build 
important life skills, and we believe that this choir will be a fantastic opportunity for our students. 
 
Auditions Date: The auditions for the school choir will take place on Thursday 28th September. 
This is an excellent chance for your child to showcase their musical talent and be a part of something special. 
 
Permission Form: In order to audition, please make sure to fill out the Google form by Wednesday 27th 
September. This will ensure that your child is eligible to audition for the choir. 
 
Rehearsals: Once the choir is formed, rehearsals will be held on a fortnightly basis. We understand that 
scheduling can be challenging, but we kindly ask that you encourage your child's dedication to attending 
rehearsals. Rehearsals will take place either during lunchtime or after school, making it convenient for most 
students to participate. This will be decided on after we have found our choir members. 
 
Exciting Opportunity: As part of our choir program, we are able to go on a thrilling trip to London's Wembley 
Stadium in March 2024 for a special performance with many other schools. We believe this will be a 
memorable experience for your child and an excellent opportunity to showcase their talent. We understand 
that this may require some flexibility, and we appreciate your support. Parents will have the option to either 
support or pick their children up late from school on the performance day. 
 
Stay Tuned for More Information: If your child is selected to be a part of the choir, you can expect to receive 
more detailed information about rehearsals, performance dates, and other important details. We are 
committed to keeping you well-informed throughout this exciting journey. 
 
We believe that music is a powerful way for students to grow and learn, and we are thrilled to bring back the 
school choir. Thank you for your support in encouraging your child's participation and dedication to this 
wonderful opportunity. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. We look forward to hearing 
your child's melodic talents during the auditions! 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Mr White, Music Lead 
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